STA Request
WJMY-CD
2/8/2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]WJMY-CD hereby requests Special Temporary Authority to operate at variance from its licensed facilities. The owner of the tower on which WJMY-CD’s antenna is located has demanded that we relocate the antenna to a lower location on their tower, reduce the size of the antenna, and change the transmission line so that they can install a standby antenna for their FM stations.  These changes are delineated in this application and will not cause WJMY to exceed its protected contour in any direction. 

WJMY-CD has been reassigned from channel 25 to channel 17 in the repack. We have been diligently working on securing FAA, EPA, and local zoning approval for the move to channel 17 on a new tower and we have filed for a Construction Permit for the channel 17 facility. We are requesting STA to operate at variance until the channel 17 facility is complete. We anticipate the repack facilities will be completed no earlier than September, 2018. At that point, we will coordinate with Commission and any stations that are affected by our channel change to see if we can operate with the new facilities without causing interference. We will then either switch to our new facilities on channel 17 or we will file for the appropriate STA to operate from the new facilities without causing interference, either on our current channel 25 or our repack channel 17.
A grant of this request will allow WJMY-CD to continue service to the public during this transitional time. Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter.
